
Principal Message 9/29/23 

Stevenson Families, 

What an awesome Friday we had celebrating with the top contributors for the Read-a-Thon.  Lunch and 

being pied in the face by our students was so much fun.  I’m not sure if they have more fun than me!  

Thank you again to our students and families for supporting this fundraiser. 

If you’re interested, meet at the pavilion by the playground at Kelly Park on Wednesday at 8:15am for 

Walk & Roll to School Day.  Feel free to email Coach Dwyer with any questions. 

Third and Fourth grade families, the link to order tickets for Autumn Lights will be sent out the beginning 

of next week.  The link to make your purchase will open on Tuesday the 3rd.   Parent partners please 

email help@rlsfundraising.org if you want to utilize your tickets for this show.  

Spirit shirts have been delivered to your child’s classroom. If you did not receive your shirt, please check 

with your teacher.  If you have any sizing issues, please email help@rlsfundraising.org 

Next Friday (10/6) we will have a PALs/Volunteer meeting at 9:05 in the cafeteria along with a paid Out 
of Uniform day. (Sci-Fi/Fantasy Theme or BPS approved attire.)   
 
The 3rd Annual FALL FISHING TOURNAMENT is from Oct 13th - Nov 13th.  Click the link to sign up.  I 

can’t wait to see pictures of what our students caught!  https://forms.gle/5LatadZn3p7Zpmf18 

I have an important reminder regarding arrival and student check-out.  The last time for student check-
out is 2:45pm Monday through Thursday, and 1:45pm on Fridays. Also, BCSO received a tip on the Speak 
Out Hotline regarding students being unattended outside of the school in the morning hours prior to 
arrival time.  Please remember that you may not drop your child off prior to 8:30am.  We do not have 
supervision available.  If you do not see a Stevenson staff member outside welcoming our students, you 
may not have them exit your car and drive away.  This is in place for our students’ safety.   
 
Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend.  We’ll see you Monday in the 
car loop!   
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fleeger 

2023 - 2024 RLS Families: Car Loop Volunteer Opportunities (signupgenius.com) 
Stevenson’s Calendar of Events - https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/152#calendar78  
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